
 

 

Tuesday 5/4 & Wednesday 5/5—5th Grade FSA Reading 

 Testing will take place first thing in the morning and is expected to 
conclude around 11:00 a.m. 

 Supervision for Digital Academy students begins at 8:15 a.m.—please don’t 
forget your Sullivan Car Tag (or driver’s license) when picking up your 
student from the main office 

Thursday 5/6 & Friday 5/7—4th Grade FSA Reading 

 Testing will take place first thing in the morning and is expected to 
conclude around 11:00 a.m. 

 Supervision for Digital Academy students begins at 8:15 a.m.—please don’t 
forget your Sullivan Car Tag (or driver’s license) when picking up your 
student from the main office 

Tuesday 5/11 & Wednesday 5/12—5th Grade FSA Math 

 Testing will take place first thing in the morning and is expected to 
conclude around 11:00 a.m. 

 Supervision for Digital Academy students begins at 8:15 a.m.—please don’t 
forget your Sullivan Car Tag (or driver’s license) when picking up your 
student from the main office 

 

 

May FSA Schedule 
for 3rd-5th Grades 



Thursday 5/13 & Friday 5/14—4th Grade FSA Math 

 Testing will take place first thing in the morning and is expected to 
conclude around 11:00 a.m. 

 Supervision for Digital Academy students begins at 8:15 a.m.—please don’t 
forget your Sullivan Car Tag (or driver’s license) when picking up your 
student from the main office 

Tuesday 5/18 & Wednesday 5/19—3rd Grade FSA Math 

 Testing will take place first thing in the morning and is expected to 
conclude around 11:00 a.m. 

 Supervision for Digital Academy students begins at 8:15 a.m.—please don’t 
forget your Sullivan Car Tag (or driver’s license) when picking up your 
student from the main office 

Thursday 5/20 & Friday 5/21—5th Grade FSA Science 

 Testing will take place first thing in the morning and is expected to 
conclude around 11:00 a.m. 

 Supervision for Digital Academy students begins at 8:15 a.m.—please don’t 
forget your Sullivan Car Tag (or driver’s license) when picking up your 
student from the main office 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

On Testing Days— 

 Make sure to get a very good night’s sleep 

 Eat a good, hearty breakfast 

 Get to school on time 

 Remember, you’ve worked very hard this school year and 
as long as you try your very best on the test…WE WILL 
BE SO PROUD OF YOU!!!!!!! 


